
 

 

10th December 2024 
 
Dear parents, carers and friends of Archbishop Ilsley 
 
MAC Christmas Carol Concert 
 
I hope preparations are going well for Christmas and you and your family have begun to get 
into the Christmas spirit. 
 
To help with this, why not tune into our annual St Teresa of Calcutta Multi Academy 
Company’s carol concert. 
 
This link is here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7iT34GVmICY 
 
I recommend you click the link at 13:00 for 13:10 start. It will be streamed live from Holy 
Family Church in Small Heath. 
 
There are six schools in our Multi Academy Company including Holy Souls Primary and Holy 
Trinity secondary. You can see the full list by clicking here: 
https://saintteresaofcalcutta.org.uk/  
 
Each of six schools will perform a carol along with some scripture reading and drama. 
 
My thanks must go to Ms Jones, Ms Hawkins and the whole Arts Department for preparing 
the children so well. 
 
I hope you enjoy the concert. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Clinton 
Headteacher 
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